
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Daniel L. Squadron

Launching a Chinese-Language Hotline

DANIEL L. SQUADRON  October 11, 2009

ISSUE: GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS 

Last week I also launched the first-ever 25th Senate District Chinese-language hotline, a

service that allows Mandarin and Cantonese-speaking constituents to contact my office

directly with their concerns.

Constituents can access the hotline by calling 917-254-3138 from 10 AM to 6 PM, Monday-

Friday.
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